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RE:
Follow-ups to CAC Meetings
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The follow-up items resulting from Council’s monthly meetings are provided below as a mechanism to better track issues and commitments.  Requests from previous meetings that remain unresolved are also included; current notations and comments are italicized.  As items are resolved, they will be removed from future reports.  Please note that distribution of materials for the February CAC meeting is scheduled for February 9, 2007.
From the January 2007 meeting:

· Status report on implementation of the recommendations of the joint report on DEP’s advisory committees.

· A workgroup of Council has set up a conference call with Mineral Resources Deputy Scott Roberts to discuss his preliminary plans for public participation in how to best utilize future Title IV funds.  We also plan to address the need for partnerships with WPCAMR, EPCAMR and watershed groups to make the inventories more usable, quantifying how much more can be accomplished through industry efforts (e.g. remining), how AML reclamation and AMD remediation under Title IV can be coordinated with other initiatives (e.g., orphan mine pools, brownfield remediation, etc.).

· CNRAC has approached the CAC with questions about interagency cooperation and coordination of grant programs to best achieve joint or at least compatible goals.  To what extent are relevant plans created under other agencies (e.g., River Conservation Plans) utilized by DEP when it considers grant applications?  If they are considered, how much weight do they carry?  

From the November 2006 meeting:

· Council will be developing its workplan for the coming year, and would appreciate it if you would present your current priorities at our January meeting.  In order for us to better mesh our efforts with yours, perhaps a pre-meeting with Council’s Executive Committee would also be in order.  NOTE:  this was postponed to February to better coincide with introduction of the proposed budget.
From the February 2006 meeting:

· We appreciated your suggestion that the Department update the Council in May on the themes being built into all of the regulatory program reviews/revisions.  This discussion was initiated at the May meeting and will be revisited as program changes are brought forward.

Thank you for your attention to these matters.  If you have any questions, please contact Sue Wilson at 787-4527.
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